
S5 Induction Programme 

I am delighted to confirm that the S5 Induction Day will take place on Monday 30th May 2022.    

The purpose of the induction is to help make the transition to senior school as smooth as possible by 
sharing the expectations, curricular requirements and skills necessary for your ultimate success.  I am 
sure you will have heard many people talk about the increased demands a senior school timetable 
brings, so I am keen to help you make the best possible start. 

I have organised a programme of activities which will give you some insight into this next exciting 
phase of your education and to help you reflect on how to get the best out of the coming session. 
Let’s look at it as the start of a new adventure! 

You should arrive at school for registration between 10:00 – 10:10am. Please make sure you are on 
time and in full school uniform. I would ask you to note that the Induction Day will finish no later than 
1pm on 30th May 2022. Normal school timetable begins on Monday 6th June 2022. 

If you have secured a college place and do not intend to return to school for fifth year, please 
remember to return your books, iPad and locker key as well as to complete a Leaver’s Form. For those 
of you on Study Leave, I hope that the exams have gone well; for those of you who have been 
participating in the Maximising May Programme, I hope you have found it to be an enjoyable and 
stimulating learning experience. 

 As Head of the Senior Phase, I am looking forward to welcoming you back for 5th year at the 
Induction on 30th May 2022. 

Best wishes, 

  

Greig Millar 
Head of S/5/6 
 


